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Weekly News – Friday 1st March 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back to Spring 2! For a change, the sun shone on us some 
of the week and it actually felt like Spring! 

We have been reading all the children’s 500 Word Stories, which they 
wrote over half term. They are great. Good luck to all of you who 
chose to go online and enter the competition. Let us know how you 
get on! 

It is World Book Day on Thursday – we are looking forward to seeing all 
the kids dressed as book characters! 

Lime and Cedar began their clarinet lessons on Thursday – they were 
very excited. Please return the letters regarding the instruments 
promptly to allow your children to bring the clarinets home to 
practise. 

Keeping children safe online – as mentioned in previous newsletters, 
please note that children should not have Facebook or Instagram 
accounts until they are 13 and WhatsApp until they are 16. 

One final reminder – please return the yellow forms for the residential 
trip and the code of conduct form as soon as possible. Thanks. 

Have a good weekend! 

Year 5 Team               
 

Homework Reminder 

Maths Homework:  The homework this week has been set on Mathletics. 
Please log on and complete the tasks your teacher has set for you. 

Spelling 

This week the children should be learning the root words (and we will test 
the hyphens with prefixes). The complete Y5/Y6 word list can be found in 
your child’s school diary. Do not forget that you should continue to revise 
the Y3/4 list. Your child may have been given an individual list of words to 
learn. If so, they should focus on these as a priority.   

 

  Date Reminders 

Nurse’s visit – video preview for 
parents 
Monday 4th March 2:45pm 

World Book Day 
Thursday 7th March 

Bounce for Books 
Friday 8th March 

Nurse’s visit 
Wednesday 13th March 

Science Workshops 
Thursday 14th March 

Red Nose Day (mufti) 
Friday 15th March 

Parent Consultations 
Wed 20th & Thu 21st March 

 

Announcements 
Please note that we have been 
advised that your child’s passport 
should have at least 6 months 
remaining on it when we go to 
France in September.  
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